
Re - limiting fringe benefits tax concessions on salary packed entertainment benefits 

I urge the government to review these proposed changes.  

I have no issue with limiting the threshold, but surely it should be applied at a level which would address 

those people who are rorting the system. Why not set the limit it, say, $20,000?  

Let’s be frank; people such as myself, who are earning $63,000 a year, are essentially providing 

government services which the government don’t have to pay for. Entertainment packaging are one of 

the very few financial compensations we enjoy as part of accepting our low wages.  

Reducing the real income of charity workers will only serve to discourage people from working for 

organisations which are vital to the fabric of a coherent society. This is not something that is best for this 

country.    

Mr Paul Barcham 


